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                                                               Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Andrea English
                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle
[bookmark: _Hlk75173096]                                                               Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Helen Crawford   
					         Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Fiona Tweddle    
Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our website enables us to create “blogs” from each classroom.  This means that staff are able to upload photographs of pupils and their work, or comment on what has been happening in class during the day.  Parents and pupils are able to check the blog every night to see if they, or their class is mentioned.  The blog is divided into school news and class news.

We want to give you the opportunity to allow your child’s photograph to appear on the blog.  We will be using first names and class groups only, not full names.

I’d be grateful if you would return the slip below as soon as possible.  


Mrs. A English
Executive Head Teacher

PLEASE TICK THE RELEVANT STATEMENT

I give permission for my child’s first name, form group and photograph to appear on the school’s website and blog  

Or

I give permission for my child’s first name and form group to appear on the school’s website, but no photographs

Or

I do not give permission for my child’s first name, form group or photograph to appear on the school’s website and blog  


Child’s name____________________   Child’s form group____________________

Parent’s signature__________________________
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